
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

DEER LODGE CITY COUNCIL 

 

The City Council of Deer Lodge is holding a hearing to accept public comments regarding the 

proposed 2022 Fee Schedule.  The hearing will take place on February 7, 2022 at 6 PM at the 

Powell County Community Center, 416 Cottonwood Avenue, Deer Lodge.  The Fee Schedule is 

available for viewing at City Hall or visiting the City’s webpage at www.deerlodgecity.com and 

following the “public notices” tab. There are no proposed increases to fees.  Please contact the 

City’s Administrator, Jordan Green, at 846.2238 for further information. 

http://www.deerlodgecity.com/

